
	

 
 
Hello  
 
Thanks to all who came along to the Easter Egg hunt at the end of last term, 64 children 
took part and it was a great success! We were lucky to have half of the Easter Eggs 
donated from the local Co-op’s in Steyning and Partridge Green, Budgens in Henfield 
and Waitrose in Storrington. 
 
During this summer term, we will now provide drinks and ice pops (rather than cakes) 
for the children after multi-sports each Thursday. If you would prefer to pay for the 
whole term rather than 50p each week, it will be £3.50 per child. 
 
We have 2 dates for the diary: 
 
Bags of Support Collection – If you have had a spring clean there will be 
another collection this term and donations will be greatly welcomed! Once again please 
drop off any items you would like to donate, to the Garnett’s garage from Wednesday 
15th to Friday 17th  May. Flyer to follow with details of what can/can’t be donated. 
 
The May Fair – This will be held on Friday 26th May from 5pm with tickets going on 
sale next week. There will be food, drink, live music, various stalls and a silent and live 
auction. It will be held in the same venue as the September Barn Dance. Keep an eye 
out in pupil post as a flyer will be coming soon. Hope to see you there!!  
 
Please see me or Ruth if you can volunteer on the evening to run a stall for half an hour, 
or if you’d like to donate towards the silent auction.  
 
If anyone has any fundraising ideas they like to put forward or would like to join the 
FAPs team please do let us know as we’d love to hear from you! 
 
Jo & Ruth  
 
 


